
 

  

 

IMPORTANT SHUTTLE REMINDER 
 

Time is of the essence! If you haven’t already, please make it a priority to visit the ID Unit on the 
west side of the Upper Lobby to pick up your Shuttle Pass. 

 

🕙 Pickup Hours: Monday- Friday 10:00 am to 2:00 pm 
 

Smooth Operations: Having your Shuttle Pass in hand streamlines the onboarding process which 

reduces everyone’s wait time. Let’s board safely and swiftly. 🚌 
 

We need your help to spread the word. Please share this information with all of your co-workers. 
Thank you! 

 

  
 

  
For questions or feedback, reach out to: aoncenter@jll.com or (312) 228-8200. 
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